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Dear Friends of the USS Ralph Johnson,

This email is an electronic version of the invitation to the USS Ralph 
Johnson VIP Breakfast that will be held at the Gaillard Auditorium on 
March 24th from 7:30AM to 8:45AM prior to the Commissioning Ceremony.

This invitation is for you only and your guests. Please do not forward to 
others - again, doing so will make my life very difficult!

You will be receiving a hard copy of the invitation in the mail. If you 
register via the link at the bottom of this email (preferred), you do not have 
to RSVP to the invitation when it arrives in the mail.

We recommend that you arrive early because you and a large number of 
attendees:

Will be trying to park in the Gaillard Auditorium Parking Garage

Will have to pass through a security screening station before entering 
the Auditorium. Yes, instead of having to go through the security 
screening on the pier, you will do it here.

�Parking: there will be a $5 event parking fee collected on entry to the 
Gaillard Parking Garage. Please have exact change available for the 
attendant in order to keep the traffic flow moving. Also if you plan on 
parking in the garage, please check the appropriate box on the registration 
form so we can send you an parking pass.

At 0845 we will ask you to move to the bus loading area. These buses will 
take you from the Auditorium to the Ceremony site. Return trips will be 
provided after the ceremony until the ship secures from providing tours of 
the ship.

Please include the name of all your guests when registering. When you 
RSVP, the Navy will send you your tickets. No one will be allowed into the 
breakfast or ceremony without a ticket.

If you have any questions, please contact us at ddg114cc@gmail.com.
�
We look forward to seeing you for what we hope will be a great start to an 
enjoyable day!

Taylor Skardon
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Click Here To Register
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